
 

 

Tickets Available                 
Adults $8                                                          

Students $4 

Owairoa Primary School Senior Students Present “Alice the Musical” 
Come and enjoy an evening watching our talented performers. 

Three Performances on Sale Now: 
Tuesday 03rd, Wednesday 04th and Thursday 05th September  

@ 7.00pm in our School Hall. 
Limited Tickets available on KINDO now! Don’t miss out! 

 


